


December 1, 2019 

Dear WIFLE Members: 

 

On behalf of the WIFLE Foundation Board members, Vice President 
Sheree Mixell, and your Web Master Carol Paterick, I hope that each of 
you and your families enjoy a happy and healthy holiday season.  This 
was a difficult year for many of you, from working for no pay to having 
your integrity and commitment to service questioned.  All this on top of 
balancing children, aging parents, and a host of other commitments.  In 
spite of it all, each of you continued to persevere and excel.   

 

2019 was also a busy year for WIFLE.  I participated in the new 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) mentoring program for women 

in law enforcement which relies on men and women from all DHS agencies, as well as retired personnel, to 
serve as mentors.  WIFLE also has a seat at the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) Human 
and Civil Rights Committee and the Diversity Task Force.  This year, we were busy updating all of the 
model policies available to law enforcement agencies around the world.  In addition, this past year I 
volunteered to work on policies that focused on dealing with the mentally ill, sexual discrimination and 
sexual misconduct, and pregnancy, just to name a few.  

 

Our annual leadership training was held in Arlington, Virginia in 2019, and proved quite successful.  
WIFLE also held its annual half marathon and 10k race in September at Burke Lake Park in Fairfax, 
Virginia.  I have to say, it was quite a learning experience for me, and I have a newfound respect for 
anybody that takes on the race director duties. 

 

As the holidays approach, please remember to take the time to embrace your loved ones, enjoy the company 
of friends, and spend a few moments for yourself to regenerate.  Even if you donôt celebrate the holidays, 
use that slower pace at the office generated by all those on use-or-loose leave to relax and plan for the 
coming year.   

 

We hope to see you at WIFLEôs 2020 annual leadership training in Tampa, Florida at the Marriott Water 
Street, August 3-6, 2020.  In Tampa, you will not only be able to network but take that time to regenerate. 

 

 

 

Catherine Sanz 

President, WIFLE Foundation, Inc. 

Letter to Members from the President, WIFLE Foundation, Inc. 
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Many service members donôt realize how beneficial the GI Bill is and leave the military without 

understanding their real value in the civilian workforce. Your skill sets are valuable, and employers actively 

seek veterans because they can learn new skills and concepts and apply them under real-world pressure. Read 

more here.  

Excelsior College is ranked Best for Vets, 10 years running! With our Center for Military and Veterans 

Education, active duty military, spouses, and veterans are in good hands with educational professionals who 

know and understand your educational and career needs. Click here to find out more about how to utilize 

your GI Bill and more about Excelsior College programs and services. 

Did you know Excelsior College has an educational partnership with WIFLE? You can save on tuition and 

fees, as well as enjoy a generous transfer credit policy that includes credit for workplace and military training, 

prior learning assessment, and credits earned from other colleges and universities.  

�<�2�8�5���<�(�$�5-�(�1�'���)�,�1�$�1�&�,�$�/���&�+�(�&�.�/�,�6�7�� 
 
Now is a good time to think about items that should be considered before the end of the year. 


